NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK

Report of the Neighbourhood Week Joint Board Committee meeting held on 5 May 2000 is
attached

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairperson’s

Recommendation:  That the officer’s recommendation be adopted and that this Board
delay the meeting with the Neighbourhood Support Groups until July
to enable the Safer Community Council representative from Wanganui
to beinvited to address the meeting.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2000/May/HagleyFerrymead31.5/Clause25(f)Attachment.pdf

